
Bringing a Legacy Garden to Crestwood Villas

 
Crestwood Villas residents are invited to participate in the creation of a Legacy Garden to enhance our newly 
renovated pool and surrounding open areas.   This is an opportunity to join your neighbors in providing a 
monetary gift toward this beautification project, with option to designate your contribution in “Honor Of” or 
in “Memory Of” a special person or persons. 

Peter Pomerleau, owner of Pomerleau Landscaping, has generously offered to help create the garden at his 
cost.  An initial fee of $2,000.00 would allow for purchase of appropriate plants, with plans to extend the 
garden over time. 

With a minimum individual contribution of $20.00, we hope you will join your fellow neighbors in this 
community project!  Details on the Legacy Garden are on the reverse page, however, free to reach out to Sandi 
Rowe (rowescat@gmail.com) or Carol Gilchrist (carolcmm77@gmail.com) with questions or suggestions. 

To donate, please complete below and mail with your contribution check in the enclosed envelope.            
Checks payable to Sunstate Management Company. 

  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                  

Contribution Form – Please Print Clearly 

Contributor 
Name/Names___________________________________________________________  

Amount of Contribution $______________ (minimum $20.00)  

Check Appropriate Box, if applicable     □In Honor Of:         □In Memory Of:  

 

    ______________________________________________________________________                                                                                                                              

 

 

 



 

More Information About the Crestwood Villas Legacy Garden Project 

What locations are being considered for the Legacy Garden?   

 

Initially three areas, which are barren of any landscaping:  In front of the tennis courts, in front of the shed near the pool 
and the area with stones surrounding the Club House patio and outdoor shower. 

Who will maintain the gardens once planted?                                                                                                               

                                                                                                            
No or low maintenance plants, such as shown above, will be used to ensure no leaves or flowers will fall into the 
swimming pool, yet provide color and texture to our outdoor amenity areas.                                                                                                                              

How will donations be acknowledged?                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
A minimum of $20.00 is requested, however there is no limit to the contribution.   For donations of $250.00 or more, a 
small plaque will be placed in the garden to show appreciation.   All other contributions will be noted on a beautifully 
framed listing displayed in the Club House. 

How will the project updates be shared with residents?                                                                                                           
Updates will be noted on the Crestwood Villas Newsletter and on the CV website.    Of course, viewing the gardens is the 
best way to enjoy the project results! 

Will new residents be able to participate?                                                                                                                              
The Legacy Garden information will be included in the New Residents Orientation meeting.   Information will be 
available on the website and in the Club House. 

 


